
 

Announcement of the Start of the Application Process for 

the Japanese Language Proficiency Test 
26, August, 2020 

Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
 Although we are currently living in uncertain times, we would provisionally like to 
start with the application process for the 2020 Japanese Language Proficiency Test (JLPT) 
hopefully to be held on the morning of the 6th of December 2020 at the Japanese School of 
Johannesburg.  
 
In line with Covid-19 protocols, this year’s application will only be accepted by e-mail as 
follows:  

 
１．Application Period: From 1 to 30 September, 2020 
２．How to apply:  

①Download the application form. 
②Fill in the first page ※the other pages will be automatically filled. 
③Digitally paste an ID photo  (4cm×3cm, colour or black / white) on page 4 and 5. 
④Digitally paste your signature image on page 1, 2 and 3. 
⑤Send your completed application form to jlpt2020sa@gmail.com. 
※If pasting your ID photo or signature image is impossible with your device, please e-
mail your digital photo and signature separately with application form.  

３．Levels: N1-N5 (only one level may be taken per applicant). 
４．Cost: R300 per applicant. 
５．Payment: Once the sitting of the 2020 JLPT has been officially confirmed, banking details 
will be provided for applicants to make payment before the test. 
 

Inquiries can be made to: The Embassy of Japan in South Africa: Cultural Section 
TEL: 012-452-1500 
FAX: 012-460-3880 
Email: info@pr.mofa.go.jp 
 

JLPT Website http://www.jlpt.jp/e/index.html 
Committee for JLPT in South Africa 
Embassy of Japan in South Africa 


